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The concert will be performed by the older children and will take place at 

St Mary’s Church on Tuesday 10th December from 1:30pm.  Please note this event is only for the children (and 

their families) leaving us to start school reception class next year. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

With the end of this half term upon us (remember we will be closed for the half term break next week), we 

wanted to keep you informed and remind you of a few important dates. 
 

We hope you all have an enjoyable break and look forward to seeing you again in November. 

  

Remember we will be 

closed next week 
 

Monday 28th October 

to Friday 1st November 

 

Last normal sessions of the term will be on Thursday 19th December and we 

will be closed for the Christmas break until Tuesday 7th January. 
 

End of October 2024 

 

We will be holding our AGM on Wednesday 6th November at 7:30pm. 

Everyone is welcome to come along and meet the trustees and find out 

more about the running of your pre-school. 

 

 

 On Friday 20th December there will be no normal pre-school sessions (last normal sessions 

are on the Thursday) but we invite your child and their family to come to pre-school, at your appointed time 

during the morning (see below) to visit real reindeers in the outdoor garden. 
 

There will be complementary hot chocolate and mince pies, lots of activities for your child to do and even an 

appearance from Santa!  We hope you can join us to treat the children and celebrate the end of the term together. 

Please visit during the times below so that we are not too busy and congested at any one time during the 

morning.  
Daisy Room children from 9am-10am 

Poppy Room children from 10am-11am and 

Sunflower Room children from 11am-12noon 

 

 

 This year the pre-school will be supporting 

Children in Need.  When we return to pre-school after the half-term 

break, please send your child to pre-school with a plain white t-shirt, 

labelled with their name. We will be decorating the t-shirts with “spots” 

ready to wear for Children in Need during the week commencing 

Monday 11th November.  We hope you are able to support our event. A 

donation bucket will also be at the gate throughout the week 

 

 

 

On Monday 11th November 

the staff and children will 

observe the 1-minute silence 

together; as we have done 

together for over 30 years.  

 


